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First Years, Captains and Cheon Il Guk Missionaries 
 

  

The first years, captains, and Cheon Il Guk Missionaries have just completed 
the Winter Competition! It was an exciting condition filled with highs and 
challenges as everyone strived to know God’s love for themselves to give 
God’s love to others. During this condition, members received education 
about Heavenly Parent’s heart of unconditional love and worked on applying 
it through fundraising. Throughout the condition, many members were able 
to gain empathy for their brothers and sisters on the frontline as well as the 
team in the van. They have also started to do Divine Principle study and 
lecture practice during the day to learn how to implement Principle in their 



 

 

daily lives. Currently, everyone will regather at Camp Lone Star in Texas for a 
workshop to digest their experiences before heading home for Christmas. 

  

  

  

  

Heavenly USA 
  

HUSA is currently fundraising for their trip to go to Kenya next year! They are 
hoping to go around March-April. A sub team of Tim, Desiree, and In-Ju are 
also fundraising but they have been doing Divine Principle studies with the 
great nephew of MLK Jr! After they finish fundraising the group will regather 
for a workshop before heading home for Christmas break.  
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